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To all member Federations

Dear CEP members, dear friends,

Throughout the entire European continent there is a very real and intense effort to stem the spread of 
the coronavirus (COVID-19).  However, as responsible leaders for our sport, we all need to continue 
to take appropriate steps and ensure that every decision we make is one with a focus on the health 
and safety of all participants; players, coaches, umpires, staff and volunteers alike.  

Due to the ongoing uncertainty and concern about “Delta variant” of COVID-19, as well as the 
logistical challenges with differing quarantine and health regulations across European nations,  the 
Board of Directors today took the difficult decision to cancel the following European championships 
which were scheduled to be held in 2021.

•	 Veterans Triples: 19-21 September: Albertville, France

•	 Men’s Triples: 23-26 September: Albertville, France

•	 Espoirs and Juniors Triples (male and female): Santa Susanna, Spain

A decision regarding the European Cup for Clubs, scheduled to be held from 2 to 5 December in 
Saint-Yrieix-sur-Charente, France, will be annouced in the coming days.

I am very saddened to send you this notice, and hope for your positive response and understanding.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Mike Pegg

President
Confédération Européenne de Pétanque

UK on the 10 July 2021
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